

CITY OF SALEM

555 Liberty St SE Salem, OR 97301

Written Testimony #2 City Council

Monday, June 14, 2021

6:00 PM

Virtual Meeting

4.b. 21-241 Public hearing on FY 2022 City of Salem budget

Ward(s): All Wards

Councilor(s): All Councilors

Neighborhood(s): All Neighborhoods

Result Area(s): Good Governance; Natural Environment Stewardship; Safe Community; Safe, Reliable and Efficient Infrastructure; Strong and

Diverse Economy; Welcoming and Livable Community.

Recommendation: Direct staff to return on June 28, 2021 with a resolution to adopt the Budget Committee

recommended FY 2022 City of Salem budget.

Attachments: Recommended FY 2022 City of Salem Budget

ARPA Sheltering Considerations

CAREcorps Information Report

Public Comment

Testimony from the Downtown Advisory Board

Public Comment received by 2:00 p.m. 6-14-21.pdf Public Comment received by 5:00 p.m. 6-14-21.pdf

Add - Written Testimony.

From: <u>noreply@cityofsalem.net</u> on behalf of <u>Ronsrv9a@gmail.com</u>

To:CityRecorderSubject:Submission

Date: Monday, June 14, 2021 2:53:58 PM

Attachments: <u>ATT00001.bin</u>

Your Name	Ronald sterba
Your Email	Ronsrv9a@gmail.com
Your Phone	5034009191
Street	500 20th st ne
City	Salem
State	OR
Zip	97301
Message	Hello City recorder. My name is Ron Sterba board member SEMCA neighborhood association in Salem. I'd like to propose again for the budget the proposed pedestrian and bike Path sidewalk along 25th St., Southeast from Madrona and 25th intersection north to Mission St., on east side of 25th.st Se. With the McGill crest whitening project in the works the bike lanes from McGilchrist will connect into the pedestrian bike lane along 25th St. With new information that Jerry's hardware store will be building I never resent vacated the property of Capitol Chevrolet. Construction work and the widening of Mission Street at the proposal Jerry's hardware is complete as of last month. When the proposal pedestrian bike path on 25th St. our residence of South Salem Will be able to walk to Jerry's with a secure feeling and your proposed walk. I'd like to speak on this matter as a member of SEMCA neighborhood association. Ron sterba

This email was generated by the dynamic web forms contact us form on 6/14/2021.